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16th May 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Reception Lending Library 
 
 
This term we will be setting up a lending library in our reception classroom.  Each child will be 
given the opportunity to borrow a book every Tuesday or Wednesday.  The book will come 
home in your child’s book bag.  Please encourage your child to take care and enjoy their 
borrowed book.  
 
Once they have returned their borrowed book, they are welcome to borrow another one.  
 
Please remember this will not take the place of your child’s reading book.  The expectation will 
still be for your child to read their phonics reading book daily and we kindly ask you to fill in their 
reading diary each time your child reads.  Each time they read, they will be awarded a green 
dojo, so the more reading they complete, the more dojos they will gain. 
 
Happy Reading! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Bradley, Mrs Harle and Mrs Shrubbs 
Reception team 


